
From: Tara Petitt <tjpetitt@sbgtv.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/15/2016 4:34:10 PM
Subject: Domestic Violence Conference

Hey Chaney!
Just wanted to give you a heads-up that our reporter, Shelli Adamzcek, will be staffing the Circuit Solicitor Domestic 
Violence Fatality Review Committee Conference where Gov. Haley will be providing remarks.
Thanks!
-Tara
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